
 

 

25th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Netball Match: Oswald Road v Brookburn Primary School 

Monday 13th July 
 

Your daughter is invited to take part in a netball match against Brookburn Primary School, after school, 
on Monday 13th July.  
 
The girls have made real progress with their netball; they seem to be enjoying the training and are 
excited about putting their skills into action in a match. They will be accompanied to Brookburn Primary 
School by staff and will need to be collected at 5.00pm from Brookburn’s reception area. The girls will 
need their PE kit, trainers, drinks and a snack. 
 
Please can you complete the attached slip and return it to school by Monday 6th July.  
 
In addition, on Monday 20th July, we are planning a ‘Mums v Daughters’ netball match and would love 
for as many of you to attend as possible. Dust off your trainers and come and see what your daughters 
can do – you’ll be impressed! 
 
Please can you let us know on the slip whether you are available to play in the ‘Mums v Daughters’ 
match; we would start at 4.00pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Beech, Nameka King and Satnam Singh 

 
 

Netball Match: Oswald Road v Brookburn Primary School 
 

I consent to my daughter taking part in the netball match against Brookburn on Monday 13th July 
and I will collect my child from Brookburn Primary School at 5.00pm. 
 

I wish to take part in the ‘Mums v Daughters’ netball match held at school on Monday 20th July at 
4.00pm. 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer)_____________________________________________________________ 

 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________ Class: ________________ 


